



WOODSIDE CRICKET CLUB INC.
GENERAL MEETING
29 June 2009

1. **Attendance:** C.Rowlands; J.Hennessy; H.Gelzinis; G.Hemsley; A.Gelzinis; C.Medlow; D.McDonald; G.Baschiera; C.Baschiera; S.Downs; D.Ireland; G.Medlow
2. **Apologies:** P.Reid; A.Druwitt;
3. **Minutes of Previous Meeting:**
 - 3.1. Minutes dated 25 May 2009 approved. Moved G.Medlow; Seconded D.McDonald
4. **Business Arising from Previous Meeting**
 - 4.1. Umpires course 8 & 15 July to be attended by Darren McDonald, Harry Gelzinis & Jim Hennessy.
5. **Treasurer's Report**
 - 5.1. Balance of accounts disclosed.
6. **Correspondence In**
 - 6.1. Adelaide Hills Regional Development Board - Broadband
 - 6.2. Lahiru Fernando - application
 - 6.3. B.Speet - Web Hosting - WCC to pay 1/3 of cost
 - 6.4. Kloses Foodland - new cards
7. **Correspondence Out**
 - 7.1. Nil.
8. **Sponsorship Report**
 - 8.1. Nil.
9. **Website Report**
 - 9.1. Nil.
10. **Ground's Report**
 - 10.1. OVFC to provide account for drainage.
 - 10.2. Tractor shed key to Dougie.

11. Senior Report

- 11.1. Report by C.Medlow & D.McDonald
 - 11.1.1. Training to commence mid August
 - 11.1.2. Practice match
 - 11.1.3. Funding for pre-season indoor nets
 - 11.1.4. Selection of teams
 - 11.1.5. Gary Putland info session
 - 11.1.6. Training specialists
 - 11.1.7. Players - Ins & outs
 - 11.1.8. Player interviews

12. Junior Report

- 12.1. No meeting yet.

13. Torrens Valley Cricket Association

- 13.1. Seniors Nil - next meeting not until August.
- 13.2. Juniors - Possibly only 4 x U16 teams. May combine with Hills Assoc.

14. Fleurieu Report

- 14.1. U14 coach Todd Schultz - U16 coach Jeremy Snowden.

15. Recreation Grounds

- 15.1. Bitumen at front of clubrooms - Lions Club to contribute \$1000

16. Social Report

- 16.1. Spit prices discussed - no decision on purchase
- 16.2. Quiz Night - Sat 21 Nov 2009 - G.Hemsley to coordinate
 - 16.2.1. Quiz questions to be developed by Adam & Lachlan
- 16.3. Dance - Feb 2010 - Greg to coordinate
- 16.4. Social Cricket Day / Sponsors Day - Duane & Harry to coordinate

17. Current Projects

- 17.1. Retaining Wall.
- 17.2. Paving - training shed & scorers platform
- 17.3. Shelves inside training shed - Graeme working on this
- 17.4. Shelves inside changerooms
- 17.5. Keepers net - AJ to talk to Peter Kain
- 17.6. Flushing & rendering - Jim to talk to Jeff Stewart
- 17.7. WORKING BEE - in Aug or Sept (Downsey will be there)

18. General Business

- 18.1. Indoor Training - WCC to subsidise indoor nets hire. Players to pay \$5 per session. Moved C.Medlow 2nd D.McDonald
- 18.2. Registration Day - set for Sunday 13 September at 10.30am
- 18.3. Bar Manager - A.Druwitt wishes to be relieved of position. Graeme to coordinate Bar duties until new manager appointed. Position to be circulated via email & website.

19. Next Meeting: 27 July 2009 at 7.30pm.

20. Meeting Closed: 9.25pm

www.woodsidewarriors.com.au/cricket